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FW: IMPORTANT: MONITORING TROPICAL CYCLONE SIX IN THE GULF OF 
MEXICO Wednesday, September 9, 2024 at 10:02:51 AM Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: Subject: IMPORTANT: MONITORING TROPICAL CYCLONE SIX IN THE GULF OF MEXICO

This email is being sent on behalf of Bernie Reagan, Director of EmergencyThis email is being sent on behalf of Bernie Reagan, Director of Emergency
ResponseResponse

Team,

We are currently monitoring a disturbance in the Gulf of Mexico, heading towards the eastern 
border of Texas, and making landfall in Louisiana. The system may bring heavy rainfall to 
porRons of the area on Tuesday and Wednesday. However, impacts from wind, seas, coastal 
flooding, and rainfall remain uncertain due to uncertainRes in the track forecast. This storm is 
expected to turn into a hurricane before making landfall in the northwest Gulf on Wednesday.

Given the anRcipated winds and storm surge along the coastlines, comprehensive readiness is 
paramount. Your thorough review of the 2024 Hurricane Checklist, aWached, is to confirm our
collective state of preparedness.

We will keep you posted throughout the next few days if the storm intensifies or changes 
direction.

Thank you and stay safe,
Bernie Reagan
Cell: (912) 313-3555




